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Marion County 4-Her Tanner Colvin recently competed with his horse Shotgun at the Regional 4-H Horse 

Show in Murfreesboro, TN. This was Tanner’s first time showing horses with 4-H and he walked away 

with a fourth place finish in Ranch Horse Trail out of a tough field of competitors! During his class, 

Tanner and Shotgun had to maneuver through obstacles a rider might encounter while riding out on the 

trail. This includes trotting over raised poles, backing through a serpentine, opening and shutting a gate 

while remaining mounted, crossing bridges and much more!  

Tanner will now move on to represent Marion County at the State 4-H Horse Show where he will 

compete against the best of the best from all three regions of Tennessee in hopes of becoming a state 

champion!  


